
Websites to support learning in all year groups 

UKS2 LKS2 KS1 EYFS 
General (used for different 

subjects) 
Oak Academy 
https://www.thenational.academy/ 
Topmarks 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ 
Woodlands Homework 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.
co.uk/ 
Classroom Secrets 
https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/ 
Primary Resources 
https://www.primaryresources.co.u
k/ 
BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
Crickweb 
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/ 
- ICTgames 
https://www.ictgames.com/mobile
Page/ 

Maths 
-Mathswhizz 
https://www.whizz.com/ 
-Big maths 
https://www.BigMaths.com 
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subjects) 
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Woodlands Homework 
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.
co.uk/ 
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k/ 
BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
Crickweb 
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/ 
- ICTgames 
https://www.ictgames.com/mobile
Page/ 

Maths 
- Mathswhizz 
https://www.whizz.com/ 
- White rose maths 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelea
rning/ 

https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.whizz.com/
https://www.bigmaths.com/
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.whizz.com/
https://www.bigmaths.com/
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.whizz.com/
https://www.bigmaths.com/
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.primaryresources.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
http://www.crickweb.co.uk/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/
https://www.whizz.com/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/


-White rose maths 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelea
rning/ 
-IXL Primary and Secondary Maths  
https://uk.ixl.com/ 
-Hit the Button  
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths
-games/hit-the-button 
-Nrich https://nrich.maths.org/ 
-Mathematics mastery 
https://www.mathematicsmastery.or
g/free-resources 
- TT Rockstars 
https://ttrockstars.com/ 

English 
- Reading Plus 
https://student.readingplus.com/se
ereader/api/sec/login 
- Oxford Owl 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
- Purple mash 
https://2simple.com/purple-mash/ 
- BBC Crystal Explorers 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/top
ics/zkbkf4j/articles/zbm8scw 
- Bug club phonics 
https://www.pearsonschoolsandfec
olleges.co.uk/Primary/Literacy/AllLit
eracyresources/bug-club-
phonics/bug-club-phonics.aspx 
- Love reading 4 kids 
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.
uk/ 

- White rose maths 
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olleges.co.uk/Primary/Literacy/AllLit
eracyresources/bug-club-
phonics/bug-club-phonics.aspx 
- Purple mash 
https://2simple.com/purple-mash/ 
- Letters and sounds 
http://www.letters-and-
sounds.com/ 
- BBC Crystal Explorers 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/top
ics/zkbkf4j/articles/zbm8scw 

- White rose maths 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelea
rning/ 
- Mathematics mastery 
https://www.mathematicsmastery.or
g/free-resources 
- IXL Primary and Secondary Maths 
https://uk.ixl.com/ 
- Hit the Button 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths
-games/hit-the-button 
- Numbots 
https://play.numbots.com/#/accou
nt/search-school 

English 

- Love reading 4 kids 
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.
uk/ 
- Oxford Owl 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
- Purple mash 
https://2simple.com/purple-mash/ 
- Bug club phonics 
https://www.pearsonschoolsandfec
olleges.co.uk/Primary/Literacy/AllLit
eracyresources/bug-club-
phonics/bug-club-phonics.aspx 
- Letters and sounds 
http://www.letters-and-
sounds.com/ 
- Phonics play 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 

- ICTgames 
https://www.ictgames.com/mobile
Page/ 
- Numberblocks 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/gro
wnups/help-your-child-with-maths 
- Numbots 
https://play.numbots.com/#/accou
nt/search-school 
- Bloomsbury Early Years 
https://www.bloomsburyearlyyears.c
om/coronavirus-free-access 

English 
- Love reading 4 kids 
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.
uk/ 
- Oxford Owl 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
- Purple mash 
https://2simple.com/purple-mash/ 
- Bug club phonics 
https://www.pearsonschoolsandfec
olleges.co.uk/Primary/Literacy/AllLit
eracyresources/bug-club-
phonics/bug-club-phonics.aspx 
Letters and sounds 
- Phonics play 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk 
- Youtube letters and sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/channel
/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw 

Science 
- STEM Learning 
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Science 
- CENTURY Tech 
https://www.century.tech/ 
- BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/pri
mary 
- CLEAPSS 
http://primary.cleapss.org.uk/Res
ource/Home-learning-practical-
activities-for-children-and-their-
families.aspx 
- STEM Learning 
https://www.stem.org.uk/primary-
science 
- Tigtag world 
https://www.tigtagworld.co.uk/ 

Geography 
- Ordnance Survey 
http://www.ordnancesurvey.co.uk/ 
-Twinkl 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources
/keystage2-ks2/ks2-subjects/ks2-
geography 

History 
- BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/sub
jects/zcw76sg 
- Twinkl 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources
/home-education/subject-
resources-home-education/parents-
home-education-history 

- Phonics Play 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 
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- Youtube letters and sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/channel
/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw 

Science 
- STEM Learning 
https://www.stem.org.uk/primary-
science 
- CLEAPSS 
http://primary.cleapss.org.uk/Res
ource/Home-learning-practical-
activities-for-children-and-their-
families.aspx 
- BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/pri
mary 
- TigTag world 
https://www.tigtagjunior.com/ 
- Science adventure KS1 (app) 

Geography 
- Ordnance Survey 
http://www.ordnancesurvey.co.uk/ 
-Twinkl 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources
/new-2014-curriculum-
resources/2014-curriculum-
geography-resources/new-2014-
curriculum-resources-ks1-
geography-resources 

History 
- BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/sub
jects/zkqmhyc 

https://www.stem.org.uk/primary-
science 
- TigTag world 
https://www.tigtagjunior.com/ 

PE 
- Premiership Rugby Champions 
Education (App) 
- Jasmine  
https://jasmineactive.com/news/ho
me-learning-resources/ 
- Boogie beebies 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programm
es/b006mvsc 
- Disney 10 minute shake up 
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-
shake-up/shake-ups 
- Youth sport trust  
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/fr
ee-home-learning-resources-
primary 

Mental Wellbeing 
- National center for children and 
families 
https://www.annafreud.org/coron
avirus-support/support-for-early-
years/ 
- British psychology society (BPS) 
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-
and-policy/bps-offers-advice-
schools-parents-and-carers-help-
children-through-uncertainty 
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PE 
- Premiership Rugby Champions 
Education (App) 
- Jasmine  
https://jasmineactive.com/news/ho
me-learning-resources/ 
- Disney 10 minute shake up 
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-
shake-up/shake-ups 
- BBC super movers 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/sup
ermovers 
- UK Active 
https://ukactivekids.com/movecre
w/ 
- Youth sport trust  
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/fr
ee-home-learning-resources-
primary 

Mental Wellbeing 
- National center for children and 
families 
https://www.annafreud.org/coron
avirus-support/support-for-early-
years/ 
- British psychology society (BPS) 
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-
and-policy/bps-offers-advice-
schools-parents-and-carers-help-
children-through-uncertainty 

resources-home-education/parents-
home-education-history 

PE 
- Premiership Rugby Champions 
Education (App) 
- Jasmine  
https://jasmineactive.com/news/ho
me-learning-resources/ 
- Disney 10 minute shake up 
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-
shake-up/shake-ups 
- BBC super movers 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/sup
ermovers 
- UK Active 
https://ukactivekids.com/movecre
w/ 
- Youth sport trust  
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/fr
ee-home-learning-resources-
primary 

Mental Wellbeing 
- National center for children and 
families 
https://www.annafreud.org/coron
avirus-support/support-for-early-
years/ 
- British psychology society (BPS) 
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-
and-policy/bps-offers-advice-
schools-parents-and-carers-help-
children-through-uncertainty 

- Twinkl 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources
/home-education/subject-
resources-home-education/parents-
home-education-history 

PE 
- Premiership Rugby Champions 
Education (App) 
- Disney 10 minute shake up 
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-
shake-up/shake-ups 
- BBC super movers 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/sup
ermovers 
- Youth sport trust  
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/fr
ee-home-learning-resources-
primary 
- Jasmine  
https://jasmineactive.com/news/ho
me-learning-resources/ 

Mental Wellbeing 
- National center for children and 
families 
https://www.annafreud.org/coron
avirus-support/support-for-early-
years/ 
- British psychology society (BPS) 
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-
and-policy/bps-offers-advice-
schools-parents-and-carers-help-
children-through-uncertainty 

https://jasmineactive.com/news/home-learning-resources/
https://jasmineactive.com/news/home-learning-resources/
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
https://ukactivekids.com/movecrew/
https://ukactivekids.com/movecrew/
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/home-education/subject-resources-home-education/parents-home-education-history
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/home-education/subject-resources-home-education/parents-home-education-history
https://jasmineactive.com/news/home-learning-resources/
https://jasmineactive.com/news/home-learning-resources/
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
https://ukactivekids.com/movecrew/
https://ukactivekids.com/movecrew/
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/home-education/subject-resources-home-education/parents-home-education-history
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/home-education/subject-resources-home-education/parents-home-education-history
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/home-education/subject-resources-home-education/parents-home-education-history
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resources/home-education/subject-resources-home-education/parents-home-education-history
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://www.youthsporttrust.org/free-home-learning-resources-primary
https://jasmineactive.com/news/home-learning-resources/
https://jasmineactive.com/news/home-learning-resources/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-early-years/
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty
https://www.bps.org.uk/news-and-policy/bps-offers-advice-schools-parents-and-carers-help-children-through-uncertainty


 


